

DEPARTMENT OF PAEDIATRIC SURGERY

Madras Medical College Institute of Child Health

044 2819 1135, E-mail: ichhcps@gmail.com

From

Dr.R.Velmurugan, MS, M.Ch

Professor &Head

Department of Pediatric Surgery

Madras Medical College / ICH & HC

Egmore, Chennai-8

Date: 30/12/2023

To
The Chief Executive Officer,
TBS India Telematic and Biomedical Services Pvt. Ltd,
5th floor, Arden Fair, Pai Layout,
Near Tin Factory, Old Madras Road,
Bengaluru – 560016

Dear Sir,

<u>Sub</u> -Offer to donate one set EPURE 4 Slim Line OT Light under your company's CSR fund.

With reference to the above subject, I hereby thankfully acknowledge your offer to donate one set Major LED OT Light EPURE 4 Slim Line.

I appreciate your initiative to come forward and donate the above said item as part of your Corporate Social Responsibility. The donations to this institute are exempt under section 80G of the income tax 1961 and also the institute has been registered vide CSR Registration No **CSR00057289** with the registrar of companies under the Ministry Of Corporate Affairs Government of India.

We look forward to work in cohesion in all future endeavors.

Yours Faithfully

Dr. R. VELMURUGAN M.S., M.Ch.

Professor & HOD

Professor & HOD

Attric Surgery

Ollege / ICH

Madras Chemical Sco